Radnor Township Board of Health
Meeting Minutes Dec 21, 2020

Board of Health Members Present: Linda Schanne, Jane Carabasi, David Simmons, Kathy Durr,
Charles Wheeler, Lisa Hamaker, Joan Capuzzi

BOC Liaison: Moria Mulroney

Radnor Township School District Liaison:

Radnor Township Health Officer: Marie Carbonara
Health Inspector: Katy Carlomagno

Student Reps: Soomin Lee, Trisha Priyadarshi

BOC members Absent: Amit Khanna, Paul Crotty

The meeting {via Zoom) was called to order at 5:00pm, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

Minutes were approved, with changes from Nov 2020 meeting.

Health officers report posted to website.

New Chair and Vice Chair of BOH to be elected at the Jan 2021 meeting.

Indoor dining is currently closed, Marie thanks the businesses for following State
guidelines.

OEM is following current guidelines

This is Linda Schanne’s last meeting as chair and on the BOH. Marie and the members
thanked her for her service to the township.

Student Interns, Trisha and Soomin updated the BOH on the status of their project. They
are reaching out to counselors and school officials for contacts.

New Business: Guests: Roberta Winters, League of Women Voters, Radnor Township
and Leah Monty, former student intern BOH.

Roberta introduced Leah who gave a presentation to the BOH on the Americans with
Disabilities Act and areas of concern in Radnor Township. Leah presented history of the
act and recommendations to update ADA compliant areas in the township. Moria to
review with BOC, Leah’s presentation.

Joan Capuzzi spoke about animal welfare in the township. Threat to some species and
habitats with tree removals and land developments. Township should focus on a
healthy ecosystem with education, conservation activities and protection to our open
spaces. Ideas will be shared with Environmental Advisory Committee.



Announcements — Covid-19 testing is continuing in the township. Covid-19 vaccine
administration has begun in the township to frontline healthcare workers.

Public Participation: None

Please join next Board of Health meeting: Tuesday Jan 19 at 5:30 pm over Zoom



